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HoD update - COVID-19 - 18 March 2020

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear All,
In light of the update in University guidance surrounding COVID-19 that was sent out at 5pm on the 17th March from Prof. Anne Trefethen, I would like to confirm the Department’s current position. The presumption is that, where possible, all staff will work from home at the earliest opportunity. Please speak to your line manager/PI about the work you will be able to carry out at home, as well as how you should keep in contact with your group.

Home Working:
Should you need to set up a home-working station, please refer to the following links: 

VPN access for shared folders: https://www.medsci.ox.ac.uk/divisional-services/support-services-1/information-technology/document-and-file-storage/vpn  
To facilitate virtual meetings and collaborations, Microsoft Teams can be downloaded using the following link: https://teams.microsoft.com/downloads (single sign-on credentials are required)
Outlook email and calendar access: https://outlook.office.com  
Access to single sign-on pages and University email accounts do not require VPN access.

Experiments:
It is recommended that no new experiments should begin and we must be prepared to stop at short notice. Where possible, teams are strongly recommended to finish any work currently in progress and be prepared for the work spaces being closed. 

Students:
Students will receive separate communication from the Head of Department’s Office. In particular, we expect central guidance on lab-based project work in the next 48 hours.

Administration & Support:
Liz Barnes-Moss (Head of Administration & Finance) will send details of the support that her teams will be providing in the next couple of days. Whilst many staff are now working at home, steps have been taken to minimise disruption to the Department.
For full University guidance, please see the University’s dedicated COVID-19 information pages: http://www.ox.ac.uk/news-and-events/coronavirus-advice  

Yours sincerely,
Professor Mark Middleton          
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